
FMB Scotland Board 

Board Member Nominations 

Your opportunity to make a real difference 

As a membership organisation, all eligible Members in Scotland are invited to apply 
to be considered to sit on the Scotland Board. We are currently looking for four new 
board Members. By standing for a seat on your Board you could help shape the FMB 
while gaining valuable insights into the industry, and a range of new skills and useful 
contacts. Being an FMB Scotland Board Member should only involve attending a 
maximum of five meetings a year. 

The FMB is run for its Members, but it is also run by its Members. You could be one 
of those Members who play a leading role in governing and developing our 
organisation. This opportunity enables you to voice your opinion and ideas to the 
FMB’s Main Board as well as to serve as a representative for other members. By 
participating this way, you directly influence the evolution of the FMB. 

Our current Scotland Board members are from diverse backgrounds and represent a 
cross-section of the FMB’s membership. So whether you are a micro-business 
specialising in a particular type of construction work or a general builder employing a 
larger workforce, you would help ensure that the composition of our Scotland board 
reflects our wider membership in Scotland. 

Positions are voluntary but the FMB ensures reasonable hospitality and expenses 
incurred are covered in accordance with the budget guidelines in force at the time. 
Notifications of meetings and minutes of meetings and agendas are provided in a 
timely fashion. The FMB looks to their local Board members to attend these 
meetings and to actively participate in discussions in line with the objectives of the 
FMB. We invite speakers from The Scottish Government, the legal profession, the 
CITB to attend our meetings to share relevant insights.  

Do you think you have the passion, commitment and ambition to help the FMB build 
on its history and continue to improve for the benefit of its Members and the wider 
industry? If so, get in touch. We’d like to hear from you! 

All that we ask is a little of your time and most of all, a passion to put 
something back into the Construction Industry and help us make a difference. 

 

Contact: Gordon Nelson 
        Director FMB Scotland 

   Federation of Master Builders 
 

Email: gordonnelson@fmb.org.uk  
Phone: 0131 442 8834 
 

mailto:gordonnelson@fmb.org.uk

